

LOCAL ACCESS FORUM: 5<sup>TH</sup> Feb 2019

**ACTIONS ARISING FROM THE MEETING**

**PURPOSE OF REPORT**

To inform the Local Access Forum about the progress made on actions and issues arising from the Forum meeting held on 11th Oct 2018

Key:

Completed items
In progress
Incomplete

Action owners:

GP	Geoff Priest	AH	Anthony Hurst (Parks and Countryside Team Leader)
SW	Sharon Wootten (Public Rights of Way Officer)	VG	Victoria Gibson
LH	Lisa Hughes	AK	Alan Keene
ACH	Ambika Chouhan	DL	Dom Lethbridge

**Agenda Item 2: Members Update**

Item	Action / Issue	Action Owner	Outcome
2.1	AF resignation	GP	GP to write a letter of thanks to AF
2.2	Information: Margaret Cubley passed away on 29 <sup>th</sup> Nov 2018	ACH/GP	Letter of condolences & thanks to be sent by ACH/ GP
2.3	Subcommittee formed to look into recruitment issues of the forum	GP,AK,LH	Meeting held in Nov 2018 and proposals will tabled at this meeting. Agenda Item 6

**Agenda Item 4: Accessibility & PRow**

Item	Action / Issue	Action Owner	Outcome
4.1	LH to send photos /issues to ACH of any issues to accessibility encountered.	SW/DL	SW to liaise with DL National Trust and Woodland Trust on a various matters, including a new promoted circular route around Cookham and Bisham
4.2	Subcommittee formed to look into access issues in the borough	LH,DL,CG	Subcommittee could not meet up due to lack of common dates

LOCAL ACCESS FORUM REPORT - 5<sup>TH</sup> FEB 2019  
 AGENDA ITEM 1(c)

**Agenda Item 5: LAF annual report**

Item	Action / Issue	Action Owner	Outcome
5.4	Site HA22 of the BLP earmarked for housing development although the above mentioned site is designated Open Countryside.	VG/AH	Clr MH has written to BLP about her concerns of the plot of land's designation. Update since 12 <sup>th</sup> October meeting.

**Agenda Item 7: LAF Monitoring Items**

Item	Action / Issue	Action Owner	Outcome
7.1	SW to work with AK to approach the other stakeholders at Ashley Hill to see if they would be happy in principle for increased horse riding access in the woods	AK/SW	This project will be taken forward in 2018 by SW and horse riders at Ashley Hill will be added to next RoW panel meeting

**Agenda Item 8: Feedback from meetings and conferences**

Item	Action / Issue	Action Owner	Outcome
8.1	Next 2019 LAF Chairs meeting proposed by Graham Pockett Parks and Countryside Development Manager of Bracknell Forest Council	GP	GP /ACH to attend once dates are confirmed.
8.2	Future links to Surrey shall be explored	GP/ACH	Meeting option to be explored